
 
 
 

 
 

 
Newsletter July 2022 

 
Well, what a grand affair the Big Bowls Weekend was with many new members joining on the day and at later dates – 
Welcome!  It was a well organised day with the green being fully utilised, and volunteers helping new bowlers, 
manning the kitchen (Mike Barbour) and the bar (Jack with others). 
 
Please see below for some information in case you don’t have it:- 
 
If you require entry to the kitchen and bar area, please ask either your Team Captain or a Committee member to open.  
If you are the last person leaving, please ensure everything is put away and locked up, including the entrance/exit 
gates. 
 
Website address:  www.somershamtownbowlsclub.co.uk  Check the site for Club info, including fixtures, League 
results, etc.  Rink Booking:  www.somersham.rinkdiary.co.uk  
 
Among improvements to the Club during the last couple of months have been the awnings above the Clubhouse windows 
facing the green and additional lighting above the clubhouse door.   The grounds are looking superb thanks to our ‘Green 
Team’.  
 

 
Awnings 

 
New Pump 

 
Big Bowls Weekend 

 
Big Bowls Weekend 

Competitions:  
Club Competition Entry is now closed, however, the Live Draw will take place on Sunday, 3 July, 6.30pm at the Clubhouse.  
County: Newton Trophy – we have hosted two matches so far for Huntingdonshire, (North Cambs and Norfolk) with the 
last one being held on Saturday, 2 July at 2pm against Lincolnshire.  The Walker Cup match Norfolk v Leicestershire is 
being hosted on 10 July from 2pm.   
 
Unfortunately, owing to traffic delays, the Silver Jubilee Vase (Ladies) was cancelled on 1 June v Norfolk and is now due 
to be played on 21 July.  The Stretham friendly will be hosted on Sunday, 31 July and is being organised by Mike Barbour.  
Players, especially newer bowlers, are encouraged to put their name forward for selection on the sheet located on the 
inside Notice Board in the Clubhouse. 
 
The Committee thanks everyone who gives their time to the ongoing running of the Club and those who are assisting 
with the catering for matches, which is always appreciated and needed!  If you think you can help in any small way, 
please contact Joy Kent (joyandmick@hotmail.com) or Gina Day (gina.day@btinternet.com) or chat with any Committee 
member. 
 
Happy Bowling Everyone! 

 
Your Committee 
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